
WALIKOTA SEMARANG

Semarang,

To whom it may concern: Open Government Partnership Local Programme Team

2020

Dear Sir / Madame,

I am Hendrar Prihadi, S.E., M.M., as a Mayor of Semarang City, on behalf of the

Government of Semarang City in Central Java Province of lndonesia. Through this letter I would

like to inform you about our interest to join with OGP Local Programme members.

The Government of Semarang City are very welcome and supports with Open

Government Partnership perspectives. Semarang City are very innovative and sees the

importance of community empowerment within the information technology approaches. The

Government of Semarang City has established for the openness and integrity principles as

government and development priority agenda. These agenda were being co-creation between

government and non-government organization. A few of our co-creation strategy to implement

the open government can access through our website: https://semaranqkota.qo.id

Due our experience of co-creation to open governance we have a close relation with non-

government organization, such as Transparency International Indonesia and Pattiro Semarang.

We have a collaboration to implement the "Local lntegrity System", that one of our focus is

inclusiveness on policy making on open governance and improving public services in Semarang

City on 2018 ago.

During this Covid-19 pandemic, we also still open our public service. We give an open

information and open response for our community. The information that had been shared covers

medical information and non-medical information, such as Covid-19 statistics and social safety

net implementation. For more information please visit the website at:

https ://siaqacorona. semara nq kota. qo. id.

Thus are our willingness to involved with global initiative such as Open Government

Partnership Local Programme, thank you and respectfully submitted.
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